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June 14, 2021 
 

 
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT:  

2021 Summer K-STEP/T-STEP Cancelled 
Free Bonus Weeks of Junior or Adult Classes Offered in 2022! 

 
 
Aloha students, parents and partners, 
 
We hope that you are all well and healthy. We have an important announcement to 
make. 
 
Due to very low enrollment caused by continued “covid” international travel restrictions, 
we have made the decision to cancel the 2021 Summer Kid-STEP and Teen-STEP. This 
was a difficult decision to make, but a necessary one, as we could not guarantee the 
quality of the program this year due to the impacts of covid 19. 
 
If you have enrolled students this summer, we highly encourage you to keep your 
enrollments and we will apply them to IIE's 2022 Summer Kid-STEP and Teen-STEP. In 
appreciation of your support of IIE's programs, we will offer a voucher of a free 
additional week of Summer Kid-STEP or Teen-STEP, or free adult STEP group 
lessons to parents (or other authorized adults) for the same number of weeks as the 
child's programs. These free weeks of junior or adult lessons can be used in 2022 or in 
future years by students who postponed their lessons in 2021 or 2020. 
 
This is a fantastic package that we are providing to students and parents who keep their 
enrollments. You can simply let us know, now or later, which free offer that you would 
like to choose. 
 
We hope that you will all keep your enrollments and take advantage of this amazing offer 
for Kid-STEP and Teen-STEP in 2022! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ed Lee 
Director 
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